
IETF LLC  
Board Memorandum 
 
Date:   November 7, 2019 
To: IETF Community - Stored on IETF Website with Conflict of Interest Forms 
RE: Redaction of Conflicts of Interest Form 
  
This memorandum is intended as a notation of the Board when filing our first Conflict of Interest 
(“CoI”) forms. The Board understands that some in the IETF community would prefer all IETF 
LLC Board Director CoI forms be released on an unredacted basis. However, certain Board 
Directors may be bound by Non-Disclosure Agreements or other confidentiality agreements that 
do not permit public disclosure of certain information.  
 
The Board reviewed all unredacted CoI forms submitted by current IETF LLC Board Directors 
on November 7, 2019. One Board Director, Sean Turner, informed the Board of a confidentiality 
concern. The Board confidentially reviewed this, agreed to file a public CoI form for Sean Turner 
that redacts that information, and will continue to monitor for actual or perceived conflicts of 
interest. All other CoI forms submitted by current Board Directors will be published unredacted. 
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